GARNETT HOUSING AUTHORITY

October 16, 2017

Members present: Steve Spring, Butch Rocker and Susan Stanton. Reed Richardson and Betts Abraham
were absent. Also attending was Karlyn Hulett, Housing Director.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Karlyn gave the following report:

Chris Weiner, City Manager, is planning to attend the November meeting.

The boiler had a 3 year inspection. A written confirmation hasn’t been given but the inspector
was all looked well,

Parkside Place 1 sidewalk going into the east end will need to be fixed. It doesn’t meet ADA
codes. It slopes too much. Gary Giczwewski, City Inspector, is working on getting a bid for the

city to do the work. Karlyn will get other quotes also.

Reed is not sure he will be able to continue as a housing board member. We should start
thinking about potential board members.

The board went into executive session at 7:35.

The board reconvened at 7:45.

Susan made a motion to pay the bills. Butch seconded her motion. The board approved,

The board looked over the financial report.

Meeting adjourned at 7:55.

Recorded by Susan Stanton, Secretary



